
NOTICE OF TENDER 

 

NORTHLAND SCHOOL DIVISION NO. 61 
 

REQUEST FOR WATER HAULING SERVICES 

NORTHERN SUNRISE COUNTY/LITTLE BUFFALO 
 

The Facilities Department of Northland School Division No. 61 is inviting interested parties to 

submit a bid to provide water hauling services for Northland School Division No. 61 school facilities 

in Little Buffalo. 

 

The Division requires hauling of approximately 220 m3 monthly, with deliveries made throughout 

the month.  The water will be obtained at the Northern Sunrise County water facility, and hauled to 

the County’s water distribution facility, in Little Buffalo.  The successful water hauler will be 

responsible for maintaining a water supply level in the storage tank that is sufficient for the needs 

of Division’s facilities. 

 

Interested parties will be required to provide proof of WCB and liability insurance.  As well, please 

provide the per trip remuneration rate. 

 

Tender documents should be sealed, with the words “Little Buffalo Water Haul Tender” written on 

the front of the envelope.  Tenders submitted by e-mail, fax or by phone will not be accepted. 

 

Interested parties should submit the information prior to 2:00 p.m., Wednesday, Oct. 21, 2015. 

 

Please direct inquiries or submissions to the following address: 

 

Attention: 

Trudy Rasmuson, Secretary-Treasurer 

Trudy.Rasmuson@nsd61.ca 

Northland School Division No. 61 

Bag 1400, 9809-77 Avenue 

Peace River, Alberta, T8S 1V2 

Phone: (780) 624-2060 

Toll-free 1-800-362-1360 
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